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STATUS UPDATE  
The Planning Committee met on September 2nd, 2014. The following items were discussed: 

 PJM staff provided an update on the recent NERC activities, PJM compliance activities 
and PJM compliance bulletins. 

 PJM staff presented a first read of PJM’s recommended package for enhanced inverters. 

 PJM staff reviewed PJM’s 2015 preliminary project budget. 

 PJM staff provided a first read of Manual 14A changes regarding the small generator 
interconnection procedures pre-application process. 

 PJM staff discussed communication of TO criteria updates as filed under FERC Order 
715. 

 Dominion staff discussed a new To Criteria: End of Life Criteria. 

 PJM staff reviewed the results of the 2014 IRM study 

 PJM Staff issues a charge statement to the Relay subcommittee regarding the Directional 
Carrier Blocking (DCB) line relay issues. 

 PJM staff discussed lessons learned from the previous Proposal Windows. 
 

The Planning Committee endorsed the following items: 

 The Planning Committee endorsed changes to Manual 19 clarifying the current load 
forecast adjustment process. 
 


